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    GREATER CONSHOHOCKEN BPW








www.conshohockenbpw.org 
https://www.facebook.com/.../Conshohocken-BPW
https://twitter.com/ConshohockenBPW 

‎ www.linkedin.com/groups/Conshohocken-BPW
GREATER Conshohocken Calling.
The Official Newsletter of the Greater Conshohocken Business & Professional Women’s Organization
When:


Monday, November 26, 2018
6:00 – 6:30 pm – Networking session




            

6:30 pm – Dinner, followed by program
Where:
From the Boot, 517 Germantown Pike, Lafayette Hill, PA  19444
Menu:


Buffet
Non-alcoholic beverages (coffee, tea…) and dessert
BYOB

Cost: 
$35.00 – Reservations required. Contact Linda Newsum (w/c: 267-688-3754) by Wednesday, November 23, 2018.

Program:

One Hope Wine and YWCA Tri-County Area Presentation
WHAT TO BRING TO THE DINNER MEETING:
· Loose coins (supports our BPW and community projects)

· Business cards, brochures, your business information
· Food donations for Colonial Neighborhood Council. 
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PLEASE KEEP JANUARY 19, 2019 ON YOUR CALENDARS FOR OUR WINE TASTING YWCA CHARITY EVENT.
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    PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Hi Everyone: 

October and November had been crazy busy months.  Women fought long and hard for the right to vote – so I hope you all were able to get out and Vote.  
In October we approved our 2018-2019 Budget, which was submitted to the District.  One report done.  My family and I participated in the Suicide Prevention walk in Baltimore this year in memory of my niece’s brother.  It was moving and inspirational to see how the families, friends and survivor’s all came together.  I’m sure Christine Talucci can tell us about all of her hard work for Alzheimers and the walk in November.  

 I’m sorry about having to change the date of our Wine Tasting Event to January.  Hope you all will be able to make it and bring a friend.  Leigh Heckler from One Hope Wine, will have samples at our November meeting.  If anyone wishes to purchase the wine, it will be added to the funds we make in January.  Also, at our November meeting will be a presentation from Stacey Woodland from the YWCA Tri County organization.  Can’t wait for all of you to meet Leigh and Stacey.
Hope to see all of you at the November meeting.

Respectfully, President Donna

Twitter Ads info and privacy
"The older I get, the greater power I seem to have to help the world. I am like a snowball – the further I am rolled the more I gain. – Susan B. Anthony
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CONSHOHOCKEN BPW 2018-2019 MAJOR FUNDRAISER

This year, Conshohocken BPW will again be having a Cruise Raffle to benefit our scholarship programs.  It will be a 5-night cruise to Bermuda on Grandeur of the Sea which will be departing on 10/26/19 from Baltimore.  The winner of the raffle will receive EITHER their choice of the agreed upon cruise, 
 OR credit toward a cruise of winner's choice. Drawing to be held Monday, April 22, 2019 (need not be present to win). Only 300 tickets will be sold!  We are asking that we each attempt to sell 15 tickets.  If unable to sell that number, just return what you have left.
This will be our major fundraiser for the year.  Tickets will be available at our November dinner meeting.
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History
In 1987, a small group of caring individuals had a vision: establish a private source of support for suicide research and education, and essential suicide prevention efforts could be sustained into the future. These founding families—each of whom had lost a someone to suicide—joined with scientists to create what today is the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention, or AFSP.

Many of our original founders were concerned about an alarming rise in youth suicide over the previous four decades. During this period, the suicide of young men had tripled while for young women it had doubled. Suicide is currently the third leading cause of death among young people age 15 to 24. The highest overall rates of suicide are for adults age 40 to 59.

Before AFSP, there was no national-scope not-for-profit organization dedicated to understanding and preventing suicide through research, education and advocacy.

Since its founding in 1987, AFSP has:

· Mobilized and connected tens of thousands of people who have lost a family member, loved one, or friend to suicide

· Reached thousands of individuals who are at risk for suicide, as well as those who love and care for them

· Attracted the participation of members of the scientific and clinical communities, who conduct groundbreaking research on suicide and its prevention with support from AFSP

· Established local chapters in all 50 states

· Educated hundreds of local communities about suicide and how to prevent it

· Created a public policy and lobbying arm by merging successfully with an existing national policy organization, thus enabling AFSP to press for legislation and policies at the federal, state and local levels that advance the goal of preventing suicide

· Substantially increased our funding from individual donors, including the thousands of highly motivated individuals who participate in our Out of the Darkness Walks

· Educated reporters and the media about how to best cover suicide
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About Walk to End Alzheimer's

Held annually in more than 600 communities nationwide, the Alzheimer's Association Walk to End Alzheimer’s® is the world’s largest event to raise awareness and funds for Alzheimer’s care, support and research. This inspiring event calls on participants of all ages and abilities to join the fight against the disease!

When you participate in Walk, your fundraising dollars fuel our mission, and your participation in the event helps to change the level of Alzheimer’s awareness in your community. The Alzheimer’s Association provides free, easy-to-use tools and staff support to help participants reach their fundraising goal. While there is no fee to register, we encourage participants to fundraise in order to contribute to the cause and raise awareness.

Take the first step by finding a Walk near you. Once you register, you will have access to a wide range of tools and support through your customized Participant Center. Join us and lead the way to Alzheimer's first survivor. Together, we can end Alzheimer’s disease!

How to Participate in 3 Easy Steps:
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Find a Walk in your community.

2. [image: image8.png]



 

Register as a team captain, team member or individual.
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Start fundraising and raising awareness.
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BPW NEWS

www.bpwpa.org           

BPW/PA FALL KEY NEWSLETTER NOW AVAILABLE ON-LINE

The Fall 2018 edition of The KEY is now available on-line at https://bpwpa.wildapricot.org/resources/Documents/2018-2019/THE%20KEY%202018-19/THE%20KEY_Fall%202018.pdf
BPW/PA WEBSITE – FIRST TIME USE INSTRUCTIONS
  1.    Enter the following link into your browser https://bpwpa.wildapricot.org/ then press enter (do not click on the search icon)

 2.    The log in box is in the lower left corner of the page.  Enter your email address. 

 3.    Since you don’t have a password yet, click "forgot password" at the bottom which takes you to a reset password page.  Enter your email address, and you will be sent a link via email where you will set up your password.

4.
You will now use your email and newly created password to log in.  

PA BPW Foundation SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS DUE nOVEMBER 1, 2018
The deadline for Spring semester scholarships is November 1, 2018. Applications can be found at https://bpwpa.wildapricot.org/PA-BPW-FOUNDATION-SCHOLARSHIP-APPLICATION . Scholarships are provided for the Fall and Spring semesters. Depending upon funds available, up to three scholarships in the amount of $2,500 each are granted for each semester. 
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CRUISE FOR TWO RAFFLE TICKETS








